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 In this issue:

SUPERINTENDENT'S MESSAGE

NEW! COMING IN 2021

FREE Wi-Fi ACCESS

FOOD FOR STUDENTS

THANK YOU!

 

 

 

 "We have been thrilled at the opportunity
to move our youngest students to a learning
environment that better suits their academic,
social & emotional needs. We will continue to
work together to maintain a safe and secure
learning space for all students and staff. I have
to thank principals, teachers and staff for their
hard work to make all this possible. Thank you
also to our families. We appreciate your trust
and support as we continue to navigate this

unique school year. We want to support every student in a healthy, safe, and productive
learning environment."

 

 

                                             Superintendent Jeff Wallace  
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 Coming in 2021, Davie County Schools will be launching a new

website for our Davie County families. Exciting new features

will include:

Enhanced visitor experience and user-friendly design

Improved navigation

Video features and social media feeds

Responsive across multiple devices
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 Access points in school parking lots may be used Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday, 4pm-

9pm and anytime on Wednesday, Saturday and Sunday. Times may be extended moving

forward if we see there is a need for families. All this information is available on the Safe &

Secure page of our district website, along with a directory of area businesses who have

graciously offered access to the internet service they have on their property. We will continue

to add to that directory and sincerely thank those businesses for their support of our students.

Cooleemee Elementary- staff parking lot (between the school building and Highway 801)

Cornatzer Elementary - staff parking lot (in front of the school building)

Mocksville Elementary - car rider parking lot (between the school building and Rich Park)

Pinebrook Elementary - parking lot in front of the PreK building 

Shady Grove Elementary- families will be asked to use William Ellis Middle staff parking lot for

access

William R. Davie Elementary - staff parking lot (if pulling in from Highway 601 (main entrance)

it is the area between the school and the wooded area)

North Davie Middle - families will be asked to use Davie County High student parking lot

South Davie Middle - staff parking lot (in front of the school building)

William Ellis Middle - staff parking lot (parking lot that is located to the right of the school and

Wi-Fi will work best in the front half of the parking lot closest to the 8th-grade wing)

Davie County High- main student parking lot 

Davie County Early College- families are asked to use any school location closest to them
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U.S. Department of
Agriculture (USDA)
Secretary Sonny Perdue
recently announced
the continued extension of
nationwide flexibilities that
allow free school meals for
all children throughout the
entire 2020-2021 school
year. Read more here on
USDA.gov.

 

 
 

 

 

 "When I'm worried and cannot sleep, I count my blessings instead of sheep.
— Bing Crosby
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